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February 9, 2022 
 
Lionel Hampton Jazz Festival Updates!  
 
 
Hello Music Educators,  
 
We are just two weeks away from the 2022 Lionel Hampton Jazz Festival! As we get closer to this year’s 
events, we’ll be providing updates and final details to ensure you and your students have a fantastic 
experience. 
 
Kicking off this year’s festival on Wednesday, Feb. 23 will be our Jazz in the Schools Day. Members of the 
Lionel Hampton Big Band and this year’s incredible LHSOM GRAMMY Affiliate Collective will be traveling 
to bring jazz directly into classrooms across the region. Learn more about the Jazz in the Schools program 
to find out how you can participate in the future. 
 
Reminder that all performance recording submissions are due this Friday, Feb. 11. Please upload your 
recordings with the following formatting: 
· File Name: Group/Performer Name_Title of Piece 
· File Type: MP4 
· File Size: No more than 100 GB 
 
Finally, a special announcement for those coming to campus: We are going back to where it all started, all 
evening Lionel Hampton Jazz Festival concerts, originally scheduled in the ASUI Kibbie Dome, have been 
moved to the Bruce M. Pitman Center on the University of Idaho campus. Please feel free to reach out to 
jazzinfo@uidaho.edu or 208-885-5900 with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
  
The Lionel Hampton Jazz Festival Team  


